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HILDENBOROUGH CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL
To be the best we can be, for ourselves, for others and for God.
                                                                              


Friday 22nd October 2021

Dear parents and carers,

School Council 

Following the October half term, we will be holding our annual School Council elections. This is an important role as the School Council are a group of children who have been elected through a democratic vote by their classmates. They represent the views of all children to improve the school. You will see attached what the role of a school councillor at Hildenborough CEP School entails.

The children will be given the opportunity to present their ideas and views to the class in the first week back after the half term (week beginning 1st November). Therefore, if your child would like to be considered for the role of school councillor, please encourage them to spend some time over the half term considering their views and ideas so that they can share these confidently on their return to school. They might like to make a manifesto to prompt them and I have attached a template that they could use to do this. 

Voting will take place on Wednesday 10th November and the results will be announced in celebration worship and the school newsletter on Friday 12th November. 


Kind Regards,
Rachel Forward
SENCO
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Being a member of the Hildenborough CE Primary School Council

I will be the best school councillor I can be by: 

· Being a good listener when other children want to tell me their ideas or their problems.

· Telling the School Council something on behalf of someone else.

· Sharing my good ideas and making suggestions.

· Helping to make my school a safe and happy place.

· Reporting back to all the children so that they know what we have talked about in our meetings.

· Reporting back to teachers, governors and parents.

· Being an amazing representative of our school.
My Manifesto!


Use this manifesto document to detail the reasons you think you would be successful in the role and list your priorities for involvement around the school.
Why I would be a good candidate:
Improvements I would make and why I would make them:
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